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NOTICE to the MEMBERS 
 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
 
The Ringette Ontario offices will be closed on Fridays for Summer Hours from July 

13th until August 31st.  RO staff, however, will still be available via email. 
 

Normal office hours will resume after Labour Day weekend. 
 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer! 
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